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Current In Zionsville - "Zionsville Town Council
Considers New Option For Funding Proposed Town
Hall"
January 22, 2016 Indianapolis

Bruce Donaldson of the Indianapolis office was mentioned in an article,
"Zionsville Town Council considers new option for funding proposed Town
Hall," which was published in the Current in Zionsville on Jan. 22.
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Of Counsel (Retired)
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http://www.currentzionsville.com/2016/01/22/zionsville-town-council-considers-new-option-for-funding-proposed-town-hall/

